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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 17th January 2020
Monday-   P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

               Mandarin Classes P1-7

Tuesday   Open Night Mount Lourdes
Wednesday PE with coach (P1-7) 

Thursday  St. Ciaran’s Open Night                                                           Irish Language Classes P1-7

                PE P1-4
Friday       PE with GAA Coach Fergal McCann
                (P4-7)

                 P.1 -4 Library

Snack Money
Please remember to send in snack money if you haven’t already done so.  
Shared Education

Our Primary 1&2 have completed their Shared Education programme this week. On Wednesday we had a very successful morning hosting over 70 children from the three Shared Education programme. It was lovely to see how well the children played and worked together – well done Miss McRory and P1&2. 
Open Night

At this time of the year P7 pupils will begin thinking about choices for September. Mount Lourdes Open Night will take place on Tuesday 21st January at 7pm. Open Night in St. Ciaran’s will take place on Thursday 23rd Jan. Representatives from the schools will come to St. Mary’s next week to talk to the pupils. We always remember, it is about finding the school that is the right fit for each child. 

Primary 1 Applications

Applications for Primary 1 can now be made online on www.eani.org.uk and this will remain open until the end of the month. Please contact the school if there are any problems and we can provide support or a paper copy instead. Birth certificates must be brought into the school for us to take a photocopy.

Irish News 
P6&7 pupils are taking part in the Irish News Critical Media Literacy Project. The Project is 8 weeks long with each child receiving a children’s version of the Irish News every Wednesday. The project has teamed up with Annette Kelly of Little Penny Thoughts who encourages to create and email their own positive thoughts/quotes which may then be published in the paper.
Catholic Schools Week

Catholic Schools Week will take place during week beginning 27th January. We plan to celebrate Grandparents’ Day on Wednesday 29th January with a Mass in school at 10am. We would love for families and grandparents who are available to attend. There will be a cup of tea afterwards.

Sacrament Dates

Confirmation will take place on Friday 4th April at 6.00pm.
First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 16th May.

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-

KS1 Pupil of the Week – Sean
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Aisling
OUR success is doing OUR best!

